

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 council@ledyardct.org

December 15, 2022

Mrs. Patricia A. Riley, Town Clerk Town of Ledyard 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mrs. Riley:

At its Regular Meeting held on December 14, 2022 the Town Council voted to approve to extend Archery Hunting on Certain Town Owned Lands for one-year.

This action was taken in accordance with provisions in Ordinance#100-018 (rev 1) "An Ordinance Providing Archery Hunting on Certain Town Owned Lands and Certain Open Space Properties".

Please feel free to contact Chairman Pro tem McGrattan should you have any questions regarding this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Roxanne M. Maher Administrative Assistant to the Ledyard Town Council

Action Items – Town Council Meeting – December 14, 2022 Page 1 of 1